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In order to maintain essential services for campus operations, some departments will need to be 
partially or fully staffed during some of these holidays. Should this be the case, department 
heads should provide sufficient notice to employees who will be assigned to work on a 
scheduled holiday. Non-exempt (Hourly) employees who are required to work on a scheduled 
holiday will be compensated accordingly. 


